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Positive Behavior Interventions and Support  

The RK-12 Rural Schools Research Project Team from Boise State will be doing a site visit on 

March 7th to complete the Schoolwide Evaluation Tool or SET Evaluation for each building. This 

tool is designed to assess and evaluate the critical features of Schoolwide Positive Behavior 

Interventions and Support and the level of implementation fidelity. Our schools are looking at 

this as their benchmark data. The same evaluation will be conducted every year for the 

duration of the project and will enable us to measure the level of growth in regards to our PBIS 

implementation each year.  

The PBIS District Leadership Team will be attending an advanced coaching institute on March 

13, 2019. This will be another excellent professional development opportunity funded through 

the RK-12 grant.   

 

ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

Our annual language proficiency testing will conclude on March 14. We have tested 

approximately 200 students this year and should have results by mid-May.  

 

 

 

 

 


